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Summary:

Report from the Italian permanent representative to NATO Tornetta to Foreign Minister
Colombo regarding the new directive of President Carter (PD-59) on the use of strategic
nuclear systems. According to Tornetta PD-59 represents a significant change in the
balance between the superpowers and the allied defense posture in Europe.
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